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 Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

Christmas Card Competition 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Please see below a letter from Naz Shah, MP for Bradford West. 

“I am writing to all of the Primary Schools in my Bradford West constituency, to invite your students to take 
part in a Christmas Card Competition which my Office will be hosting ahead of Christmas 2023.  

I would like to invite students to design a Christmas card. I will select the winning design which will be used 
for my Office’s Christmas Card. It will be sent to businesses, charities and other Parliamentarians. The 
running up designs will also be included on the back page of the card, giving us the opportunity to 
showcase the excellent art work from students to contacts across the country.  We are aiming to have 
prizes for a winner and 6 runners up.”  

Please ensure that each design is clearly labelled with the child’s school, full name and age written on the 
back.  Designs will also need to be on one side of plain A4 paper and use materials so that they are able to 
be scanned effectively.  

The deadline for this competition will be the 13th of November 2023 and the winner and runners up will be 
notified shortly after. These must be handed into class teachers on/ before this date to ensure that they 
can be posted in time.  

Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Zahid 
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